
Ramya Pai 

Kintalkeri, honavar, Karnataka 

15-9-23 

9448756014 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the excessive packaging used for my recent purchase of 

10ml eye drops. The box measuring 11x9x3 cm appears unnecessary for such a small product. This not 

only contributes to environmental waste but also increases costs. 

 

I kindly request that you reconsider your packaging practices to be eco-friendlier and more efficient for 

smaller products. Many companies have successfully adopted sustainable packaging solutions without 

compromising product integrity. 

 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and hope for positive changes in your packaging practices. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ramya 


